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Hello all,  

This week we received a postcard 
from Jet who needed our help. His 
friend Rob the Robot had heard all 
about our delicious toast we have 
for snack and wanted to find out 
how to make some. So we have been 
writing instructions for him. First 
we made some toast by ourselves 
and then went on to write down 
how we made it. We know it’s very 
important to follow instructions in 
the right order. Miss Davies got all 
muddled up and said you buttered 
the bread first and then toasted it. 
It’s a good job we’re so good at 
writing and showed her the right 
way   

We really liked playing the 
instructions game with our friends. 
We had to post our written 
instructions into the instructions 
machine and press ‘go’ and our 
friends had to follow them. It was 
such good fun. 

In maths, we have spent a little bit 
more time on money. All the money 
games we played for our homework 
has really helped us to recognise the 
coins. It is still a bit tricky when the 
coin has no number on it but we’re 
trying very hard.  

House Points and Show and Tell 

No house points celebration or show and 

tell this week as we had a very special 

assembly for Mrs Webster to say 

goodbye to her.  

3 days left! 
We are SO excited to see our chicks 
hatch on Monday. Miss Davies thinks 
we’ll be too excited to do anything except 

watch the chicks all day long   

Sharing Assembly – Monday 4th Feb. 

We’re looking forward to showing you 

how we get on with our friends and 

how we are learning to mend our 

friendships when we come across a 

problem. See you Monday afternoon! 

Questions… 

Miss Davies has read all of our 

questions about things we would like to 

find out and we have made a start on 

finding the answers. We are enjoying 

using the internet to find pictures, video 

clips on YouTube and looking through 

our information books.  


